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December 15, 1995

d

Mr. Leon R. Eliason
Chief Nuclear Officer & President
Nuclear Business Unit
Public Service Electric and Gas Company
P. O. Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

SUBJECT: RESTART OF HOPE CREEK

Dear Mr. Eliason:

On November 6, 1995, a management meeting was conducted between the NRC and
Public Service Electric and Gas (PSE&G) to discuss your actions to improve |
Hope Creek station performance during the current refueling outage. At that
time, you had not yet developed a comprehensive outage plan that included 1

'

objectives and a process to ensure that effective corrective actions will be
implemented prior to restart. Additionally, in a letter to you, dated
December 1, 1995, we requested a management meeting prior to startup in which l

we would ask you to present your self assessment of the conduct of the outage )
and your readiness for restart of the unit, j

1

As stated in our December 1 letter, we are concerned that your performance has I

continued to decline. We view your ongoing outage as an opportunity for you
to address the performance deficiencies in your personnel and processes, as
well as to improve the material condition of plant equipment. Accordingly, we j

request that you articulate in a letter to the NRC your basis for concluding i

that adequate performance improvement will be effected at Hope Creek prior to
resumption of operation from your current outage. Your letter should include
a discussion of the process you used to develop your outage scope, as well as
the methods you are using or intend to use to verify that adequate actions
have been taken for equipment, process and personnel deficiencies prior to
restart.

Following the submittal of your letter, we intend to conduct a management
meeting, as discussed above, in preparation for a subsequent NRC Readiness
Assessment Team Inspection. To support our efforts commensurate with your
current outage schedule, we request a response no later than January 5, 1996.

Thank you for your cooperation.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

Richard W. Cooper, II, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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! cc w/ enc 1:
4 L. Storz, Senior Vice President - Nuclear Operations
j E. Simpson, Senior Vice President - Nuclear Engineering
i E. Salowitz, Director - Nuclear Business Support
: C. Schaefer, External Operations - Nuclear, Delmarva Power & Light Co.
i P. MacFarland Goelz, Manager, Joint Generation
; Atlantic Electric
; R. Burricelli, Director - External Affairs

{ M. Reddemann, General Manager - Hope Creek Operations
j J. Benjamin, General Manager - Quality Assurance & Nuclear Safety Review
j F. Thomson, Manager - Licensing and Regulation
{ R. Kankus, Joint Owner Affairs
j A. C. Tapert, Program Administrator
j R. Fryling, Jr., Esquire
i M. J. Wetterhahn, Esquire
i Consumer Advocate, Office of Consumer Advocate

William Conklin, Public Safety Consultant, Lower Alloways Creek Township;
: State of New Jersey
i State of Delaware
)
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Distribution w/ encl: !

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) l

K. Gallagher l
D. Screnci, PA0
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
PUBLIC !

|

Distribution w/ encl: (Via E-Mail) |
W. Dean, OEDO

'

O. Jaffe, Project Manager, NRR
J. Stolz, PDI-2, NRR
Inspection Program Branch, NRR (IPAS) ;
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